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Dear   T-Bird   students   and   families!  
 
Welcome   to   a   new   and   different   school   year   at   Mitchell   Senior!    Per   Governor   Newsom’s   recent   mandate,  
Atwater   Elementary   School   District   which   includes   Mitchell   Senior   will   begin   the   year   with   Distance   Learning  
for   ALL   students.   
 
AUGUST   12TH   -     Mandatory    materials,   supplies,   and   class   schedule   pick-up   by   LAST   name   in   front   of   the  
GYM.   Please   see   the   map   below.   This   will   be   a   drive   through   event   so   please   follow   the   direction   to   enter   and  
exit.    Enter   the   Mitchell   Senior   GYM   parking   lot   going   SOUTHEAST   on   Juniper   and   exit   through   the   Fifth  
Street   exit.  

8AM-9AM:   A-F  
9AM-10AM:   G-L  

10AM-11AM:   M-Q  
11AM-12PM:   R-Z  

   5PM   -   6PM:   Late   Pick   up  
 

 


